July 2, 2010
Dear Tampa Roofing Company, Inc.,
Enclosed you will find full payment for the completion of the roof replacement.

I would also like to take this time to commend the individuals working at my
house as they treat my property as if it was their own. They were polite and all spoke like
they had been educated at a high level. At the end of each day they cleaned up the
property so that I would not have to look at any trash blowing through the yard. Not
knowing how to roof a house, everything they did to protect my house from intrusion of
water, wind and bugs seems to be more than adequate.

Should you need a prospective customer to obtain a level of confidence with your
company, you are more than welcome to give them my name, phone number and address
to speak on your behalf.

Sincerely,

Z il

Robert French

14001 Middle Park Drive
Tampa, FL 33624

(813) 961-7650



